Paula Kusack

From: Clay & Cathy 22 (1)

Sent: June 20, 2021 8:36 PM

To: Regular Council Meetings

Subject: Nicomekl River Neighborhood Plan

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking
links, especially from unknown senders.

Hello, we are writing in regards to concerns we have with the plan to construct a trail in the "Garden Wild" on the South
Side of the Nicomekl floodplain.

Please know that the property owners in this location are profoundly against this proposal, for both privacy and security
reasons.

To resolve this, the trail should be built on the north side of the river away from private properties. That will create
access to Hi Knoll park without creating problems for property owners.

Please give some consideration to the tax paying, long term property owners and redirect the trail to the North Side.
Regards,

Clayton Mooney & Cathy Dukes-Mooney
Q)51 Ave,

Langley, BC

V3A7P2



